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February 5, 2020

Food for Thought
“Those who dream by day are cognizant of many things which escape 
those who dream only by night.”
Edgar Allan Poe

The South Huntington School District is pleased to announce that Hun-
tington Medicenter (https://www.medicenterny.com), under the direction of 
Robert Scully MD, FACP, has made a generous donation in support of dis-
trict-wide student events and programs.

Located just 1/4 mile east of Walt Whitman High School at 234 West Jeri-
cho Turnpike, Huntington Medicenter’s phone number is 631-423-5400 and 
is open 7 days a week.  

Superintendent’s Corner
The recent spring-like temperatures certainly make it hard to believe that 
we are still smack in the middle of a Long Island winter. The good news 
is that despite the groundhogs unreliable track record, there is plenty of 
positive energy to keep our schools warm and inviting through the February 
and March weather to come. Each day brings additional stories of student 
and staff success, and we are building on both the individual and collec-
tive accomplishments that characterize our community. We welcome you 
to visit our activities, and log on to the District Facebook Account  (https://
www.facebook.com/southhuntingtonufsd) to get a sense of the good news 
in every classroom, music room, art studio, stage, court, track, and field in 
the district.

News from South Huntington Educational Foundation, 
SHEF
Round of applause for Oakwood’s Teacher of the Year Andrea Lopez, who 
also volunteers and serves as the Oakwood Building Ambassador with 
SHEF.  

    SHEF was happy to meet lots of new Lil’ Wildcats and their parents while 
they registered for Kindergarten in the fall.  We welcome you to our learning 
family!

      SHEF hosted South Huntington parents at our first Parent Pop-Up event 
this week. Stay tuned for more Parent Pop-Ups during the year!

      Raffle winners are posted on SHEF’s Facebook page.  
https://www.facebook.com/SHEF-2429329713778908/?ref=bookmarks
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News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
On Wednesday, January 29th, we had the opportunity to honor our building 
and district’s Teacher of the Year at the annual Board of Education ceremo-
ny. It was really a wonderful celebratory occasion, and we were thrilled to 
hear so many wonderful things about the people who make the classroom 
experience special. Fortunately, our District public relations team is show-
casing these wonderful teachers on the District Website, and you can read 
the biographies at SHUFSD.org.

News from Assistant Superintendent for Business 
and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
The 2020-2021 budget development process, which began with the an-
nouncement of the Governor’s Executive Proposal, is well underway. Our 
District team has been visiting Albany, meeting with representatives, and 
working with our legislators to ensure that a fair and equitable portion of the 
New York State aid is earmarked for South Huntington schools. The first 
of our public presentations will take place on Wednesday, February 26th, 
2020, in the James Kaden Administrative Offices, and we welcome you to 
join us and be part of this important process.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services April Poprilo 
As you organize your spring calendars, please save the date for the an-
nual Parent University, which will be held on April 30th. This unique South 
Huntington tradition pairs regional experts, community volunteers, and local 
agencies with our parents for the expressed purpose of enhancing the most 
important job in all of our lives – raising healthy, well-adjusted children.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
Special thanks to all of the teachers and administrators who participated 
in last Friday evening’s Wildcat Booster Club Basketball Game. It was a 
wonderful night, which provided our students with an opportunity to see their 
teachers engaged in good-hearted fun, while simultaneously raising import-
ant funds to support student programs.

Maplewood: Jackie Maggio, Gayle Steele, Susan Cirillo (SW), Joe Centa-
more, Vito D’Elia, Samantha Servedio, Dermot O’Connor, Renee Schumm, 
Robert Dwyer, Kristen Ging

Silas Wood:  Nick Citarella, Matt Lauria, Frank Cannella, Stephen Toto, 
Mason Burgess

Oakwood: Nicole Willis, Maria Lugo, Dana Tafe, Erica Flowers, Maria Co-
lon, Tom Montalbano, Carol McGrorty, Annie Michaelian, Daphne Callaway, 
Joan Lay, Lendy Milo, Christine LeClaire, Mary McLaughlin, Joanna Baum-
bach, Andrea Lopez

Countrywood:  Michelle Zakow, Catherine Korn, Lissette Paneloza, Shaina 
Fischer, Dimitra Garone, Maria Garcia, Alexis Madej, Sandra Layer, Mitch 
Levy, Kellie Njenga, Matt Carol, Dan Campbell, Riquelmi Galindo, Roe Gia-
calone, Janice Reichert, Nick DeNapoli

Birchwood:  Daphne Callaway, Carolyn Crofton, Jen DelGiorno, Danielle 
Giannuzzi, Kristen Ging, Freddy Oliviero, Karissa Tomeo, Ilisa Guittard, 
Tracey Maddy, Melissa Gomez, Sydney Mastorides, Jon O’Toole, Gina Tri-
carico, Meghan Kaminsky

Alternates:  Anthony Ciccarelli, Dave Bennardo

News from Jackie’s Arts Corner
The Festival of the Arts, Thursday, February 6th, will be an evening filled 
with exciting Art, beautiful music, theater and dance. Come one, come all to 
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Walt Whitman’s Performing Arts Center and experience all the talent and 
energy that the South Huntington Arts Program generates!  Showtime 
begins at 6 pm with our Walt Whitman High School and Stimson Middle 
School Art Exhibit, along with the accompaniment of the Walt Whitman 
Chamber Orchestra.

It will be an evening not to be missed!

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
“P.S. I Love You Day” is February 14th -Valentine’s Day!  On that day, 
we ask everyone to wear purple to stand up against bullying, help end 
depression, and ultimately prevent suicide.  Spread the love this Valen-
tine’s Day!  

At Hofstra University on Saturday, the Ethics Club represented Walt 
Whitman with pride, competing against Long Island’s elite at the 2020 
Ethics Bowl.  Congratulations to Andrew Letellier, Harrison Linden, 
Devon Linden, Jesse Skolnik, Bryce Vorbach, and Jaden Wedner 
for being part of Whitman history!

Walt Whitman is proud to announce that our Natural Helpers program 
will be hosting a Mental Health Awareness week to help identify and 
support all students and community members that suffer from related 
mental health illnesses.  Please join us in bringing awareness to Mental 
Health on Wednesday, by wearing your Mental Health Awareness ap-
parel or wearing green! 

The WWHS Interact Club set up the temporary homeless shelter for the 
Huntington Interfaith Homeless Initiative (HIHI) this past weekend.  In 
addition to getting the site ready for the 27 guests in need, they provided 
them each with a toiletry kit which they had assembled, provided fresh 
underwear socks and T-shirts. They then prepared bag lunches for the 
guys to leave with the following day. The level of empathy and good-will 
shown by the students was amazing. 
 
To all senior parents and students, this is a reminder that Cap and Gown 
measurements will take place on Friday, February 7th, during lunch pe-
riods, outside the S. Café.  Please have $28 cash or check payable to 
SHUFSD. The $28 gets you a cap, gown and 2020 tassel. Extra tassels 
are also available that day only for $5. 

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Each year, thousands of schools in the United States participate in the 
National Geographic GeoBee, using materials prepared by the National 
Geographic Society. The contest motivates students to learn about the 
world and how it works. Students in grades four through eight are eligible 
for this entertaining and challenging competition. With cash prizes and 
scholarships available at the state and national levels, the contest is de-
signed to encourage teachers to include geography in their classrooms, 
spark student interest in the subject, and increase public awareness 
about geography. Students from all 50 states, the District of Columbia, 
U.S. territories, and the Department of Defense Dependents Schools 
are participating in the 2019-2020 National Geographic GeoBee. On 
Thursday, January 30th, the Silas/Stimson Geography Bee was held, 
and 7th Grader Leah Lisner was selected as the finalist.  Congratula-
tions Leah! Her next step will be to complete a multiple-choice assess-
ment focused on world geography which will be submitted for scoring.  If 
selected, she could represent South Huntington at the NYS Geography 
Bee in Albany. Well done Leah and good luck!

Next week, Stimson will participate in “P.S. I Love You Day!”  Mr. Gravi-
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na, along with the SADD Club, has planned a series of activities for our 
students centered around kindness and mental health.  On Thursday, Feb-
ruary 13th, there will be two brief assemblies from the creator of P.S. I 
Love You Day, Ms. Brooke DiPalma, a Long Island native.  All students are 
encouraged to wear purple on Friday, February 14th.

Once again, Stimson Middle School will participate in Computer Based 
Testing (CBT) for both the English Language Arts and Mathematics As-
sessment.  On Tuesday, February 11th, Stimson will be on a brief testing 
schedule during homeroom and first period. During this time, all students 
will take part in a simulation to ensure our technology readiness.  Please 
make sure, as always, that your child has a charged Chromebook in good 
working order.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Reflecting on February as Black History Month, one finds a multitude of 
inspirational and heart-warming quotes, such as this from Thurgood Mar-
shall: “In recognizing the humanity of our fellow beings, we pay ourselves 
the highest tribute.” However, as an educator, a quote by the comedian 
Dennis Leary (of all things) struck me most poignantly: “Racism isn’t born, 
folks, it’s taught. I have a two-year-old son. You know what he hates? Naps! 
End of list.”
 
Silas Wood enjoyed a wonderful week of kindness, caring, and compassion 
during last week’s Great Kindness Challenge! Our hallways and classrooms 
overflowed with acts, big and small, reflecting a heightened awareness of 
free-flowing empathy.  Directly quoting two of our students:  The Great Kind-
ness Challenge “…is happy and exciting; it feels nice to help others. It just 
feels good!” And, it “…empowers children to be kind!”  When you have a 
moment, stop by the East 19th Street-side of Silas Wood to enjoy our “Be 
Kind” fence art!
 
One of our Great Kindness Challenges was the collection of books (new 
and/or gently used) to benefit The Book Fairies, a local not-for-profit orga-
nization that distributes books to folks in need throughout the NY area. Col-
lected by each of our four Teams, was an astounding total of 5,235 books. 

We are chilled-and-thrilled to announce that our second annual Silas Wood 
Polar Bear Plunge was a great success, with over thirty joining in the actual 
Atlantic-Ocean plunge, plus a crowd of over sixty SHUFSD staff, friends, 
and families cheering on our intrepid aquanauts!  We are gratified to an-
nounce Silas Wood’s donation of  $5,145 to this Make-A-Wish foundation 
fundraiser.  Most appreciative thanks to one and all!

 

 
Those approaching our school building are currently greeted by our 
front-garden tree adorned with a multitude of blue ribbons, affixed by our 
art students, in tribute to eight-year old Thomas Valva who was tragically 
killed last month. On Wednesday, February 5, all at Silas Wood are encour-
aged to “Wear Blue” in Thomas’ honor and show support for the rights and 
dignity of all children.
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News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Birchwood would like to thank our very own Mrs. Elizabeth Correll for kicking 
off our PARP activities with an assembly for our 3rd graders. Not only is Mrs. 
Correll a wonderful fifth grade teacher, but she is an author. Her book enti-
tled “The Squiggle Book” is available in stores. During her assembly, Mrs. 
Correll took the children on her journey, from writing as a child in school, to 
becoming the author of a children’s book. Mrs. Correll’s presentation was an 
inspirational message to never stop following your dreams!

Thank you to our terrific art teacher, Mrs. Jessica Flinn, for supporting PARP, 
and Mrs. Correll for having the children create their own “Squiggle Art” during 
their art classes. We look forward to seeing the children’s creativity come to 
life.

Thank you to our amazing PTA for organizing a busy PARP Week, including 
Spirit Days and fun activities. 

Birchwood’s Book Fair will be held Wednesday, February 5th through Friday, 
February 7th. Thank you to our incredible PTA for organizing this valuable 
event for our students. We appreciate that the PTA is fostering the impor-
tance of Reading by providing every student with a coupon for a free book 
at the fair. 

Birchwood’s SBM team is hosting a Book Drive. If you have books that your 
family has outgrown, please consider donating them to Birchwood.  We are 
looking for books for all ages, adults, teens, tweens, children and board 
books for our youngest readers.  

Thank you to Mrs. Guittard, Mrs. DelGiorno, Mrs. Maddy, Mrs. Callaway, 
Mrs. Ging, Mrs. Gomez, Mrs. Crofton, Mrs. Kaminski, Mr. O’Toole, Mrs. Tri-
carico, Ms. Mastorides, and Mrs. Giannuzzi for playing in the Magic Masters 
Basketball Game on Friday.   

Birchwood is selling Koala Mechanical Pencils during lunch for $1; all the 
proceeds will be donated to planting new Koala Food Trees through the 
Australian Koala Foundation.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Thank you to the Maplewood Team of Jackie Maggio, Robert Dwyer, Dermot 
O’Connor, Renee Schumm, Kristen Ging and Samantha Servedio, for join-
ing me in representing our school at the Harlem Magic Masters Basketball 
Game.  A special thanks to Mrs. Davis for showing her support and being 
there to cheer us on.  It was a fun time for all!

This week is PARP week! The PTA has organized events to foster the part-
nership between home and school in encouraging good reading habits.  On 
Monday, we had a visit from Darren Sardelli, author of Galaxy Pizza and 
Meteor Pie. He recited poetry, spoke about what it’s like to be a writer, and 
entertained our students with humor to support Monday’s theme:  Laugh-a-
Lot-Poetry Day.
 
Themes for the rest of the week are:

Tuesday – Word on a Shirt Day
Wednesday – Drop Everything and Read 
Thursday – Wear Red
Friday – Pajama Day

Students will also have the opportunity to guess the title of a “mystery book.” 
Each morning, we will read a line from a popular children’s book during the 
morning announcements. Classes will submit their guesses at the end of the 
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week. One winning class from each grade level will receive a prize for the 
correct answer. 
In addition, all students will receive daily prizes and a book courtesy of the 
PTA! 

Join us for our PTA meeting this Wednesday, at 7 pm, in the cafeteria. We 
also look forward to a great night of Glow Bingo this Friday, at 6:30 pm.
  
Our Student Council will host the annual Maplewood Has a Heart Program 
from February 3rd -14th. Student council class representatives and officers 
will be selling hearts for $1.  All proceeds will be donated to The Little Shel-
ter in Huntington, a non-profit animal shelter.

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
The month of February revs up with the many exciting PARP activities or-
ganized by our fantastic and thoughtful PTA!  The PARP calendar is filled 
with opportunities for our students and families to join together in the sweet 
joy of reading!  Tuesday was extra sweet, as our PTA and School Nutrition 
Services partnered up to deliver chocolate chip cookies to our students 
during their lunchtime! We thank them very much for their time and com-
mitment to our students!

PARP continues this week with Book Character Day, Pajama Day, and Cra-
zy Hair Day!  We are looking forward to seeing our students join in all of 
these wonderful activities!

Thank you to our students and families who participated in donating cans 
of soup for the SBM SOUP-ER Bowl collection.  These cans of soup will be 
donated to a local food pantry, and will warm the hearts of families in need 
in our community.

At Oakwood, during our morning announcements, we are celebrating Black 
History Month, as students from various grades read a special fact about 
someone from the world of Science, Music, Art, Sports, or a person of their 
choice. We are looking forward to hearing about all the remarkable contri-
butions to society! 

Reminders of our upcoming Kindergarten registration dates for this month 
are:

Tuesday, February 25th A-H
Thursday, February 27th A-H

Stay connected and follow Oakwood at: Instagram: oakwood_primary_
center and Twitter: Oakwood_PC

Have a terrific week! 

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
A very special thank you to our PTA, and to Ms. Whitney, for a success-
ful PARP Paint Night last Thursday.  Well over 100 students joined Ms. 
Whitney and painted the cover to Papa, Please Get the Moon for Me. This 
past Friday evening, seventeen staff members from Countrywood joined 
over 60 district-wide staff for the annual South Huntington Dream Team vs. 
Harlem Magic Masters Basketball game at Walt Whitman High School.  A 
great time was had by all.
 
This is a busy week at Countrywood.  Thanks to our wonderful PTA, we 
are in the midst of a wonderful PARP (Pick a Reading Partner) week.  Each 
morning, students listen to a clue on the announcements, and then try to 
figure out the answer.   One class with the correct answer is selected each 
afternoon to win a prize.  In addition, students have been following the daily 
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theme and continue to “Go on a Wild Adventure and… Read!”

Please be on the lookout for a flyer on our new “PS I Love You Program.”  
The mission of the program is to bring awareness to the importance of men-
tal health and decrease bullying.  As a primary building, we are going to be 
focusing on “fostering kindness and a welcoming environment” as our main 
message.  Each day next week we will be looking for students to demon-
strate Random Acts of Kindness, and we will focus on specific themes each 
day during our morning announcements.  In addition, there will be activities 
that students can participate in with the teachers.  Information on this worth-
while event will be coming home shortly.
 
A friendly reminder: Our next PTA meeting will be taking place next Tues-
day, February 11th, at 9:45 am, in the All-Purpose Room.  If your schedule 
allows, please come down and hear from the PTA about all of the wonderful 
programs and events that have taken place, and that are being planned 
for the remainder of the school year.    In addition, if you have an incoming 
Kindergarten student for the 2020/21 school year, please be reminded that 
registration begins the week we return from February break.  Please call the 
school to obtain a registration packet and for additional information.

News from Sheila’s Food Corner

	 PARP WEEK COMES TO OUR YOUNGEST CHILDREN!

This week our youngest students are enjoying Parents As Reading Part-
ners (PARP) week.  Each building has chosen a theme to focus on as we 
encourage the wonderful world of reading.  Every day brings new surprises. 

Our School Nutrition Program has joined in the fun by presenting fun treats 
at lunch time that coordinate with the featured book of the day.  

Reading should be fun!

School Board Notes – A Message from Nicholas 
Ciappetta, Board President
Our January 29th Teacher of the Year Recognition board meeting proved 
to be, once again, the highlight of the year.  It was a particularly special 
meeting because we kicked it off with Suffolk County Legislator Susan 
Berland recognizing our District’s 95th Anniversary and awarding us with 
a proclamation. Pamela Carey then sang the National Anthem to open 
everyone’s favorite and most anticipated event, the Teacher of the Year 
recognition, where we celebrated seven outstanding teachers. I would like 
to extend congratulations to Rosalba Covington, Andrea Lopez, Barbara 
Wright, Jessica Gomez, Joseph Poller, Kerry Chapman, and Rose Bunnell, 
who is our District Teacher of the Year. These teachers truly do an incred-
ible job and provide a great example of the amazing educators in South 
Huntington. As a special dedication to these teachers, South Huntington 
students performed two wonderful songs. I’d like to thank Janna Garden, 
who performed “Perfect” by Ed Sheeran in Italian, and Hailey Caserta, who 
sang “Deh Vieni, Non Tandar” by Mozart. 
 
In addition to this wonderful celebration of teaching excellence, the Board 
of Education made some important decisions during the business agenda 
portion of the meeting. First, the Board of Education adopted the 2020-21 
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school year calendar, with the first day of classes scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 1, 2020. Second, the Board approved donations from Mathnasi-
um and the Rockefeller Group.  We thank each of these companies for their 
generosity and commitment to South Huntington. Third, the Board approved 
various travel, including an important trip to Albany to meet with elected of-
ficials in the NYS Legislature to advocate on behalf of our District for more 
state aid. 
 
After our new business was concluded, the Board received a Facilities Com-
mittee report and accepted the recommendations of the Committee with 
respect to summer construction projects. Specifically, the District plans to 
convert the property that it acquired adjacent to Stimson into hundreds of 
additional parking spaces, renovate the WWHS Forum, and construct a new 
field at Memorial where our Girls Softball team will play and practice. These 
exciting projects will benefit our students and staff for years to come. Addi-
tionally, the Board agreed to list three properties on the market -- the Teen 
Center, the current softball field behind Staples, and vacant land near the 
District Office. The proceeds of the sale of these properties would be used to 
improve the District’s infrastructure and enhance the safety of our buildings.
 
As we turn the calendar to February, the budget planning process for the 
2020-21 school year will kick into high gear. To that end, we invite you to join 
us at the next Board of Education meeting on February 26th at the James 
Kaden Administrative Offices for a budget overview presentation.  We hope 
to see you there.

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Please join us for a Transition Meeting on February 12th, at Birchwood In-
termediate Center, at 7 pm.  You can meet our amazing Principals and Ad-
ministration, and discuss all the great programs they have for our special 
education students, as your child moves up into their building.

In addition, we are having our Hershey Park Fundraiser.  You get 45% off the 
ticket price, which includes all 3 Hershey Parks.  Please see flyer for details.

Booster Club
Thank you to all of the South Huntington staff who came out to take on the 
Harlem Magic Masters to the delight of our district students and parents. 
Congratulations to Birchwood who was our winning school selling the most 
tickets, and who will be able to proudly display the coveted Magic Masters 
ball. Thank you to all of the student and parent volunteers who helped make 
this event possible, and special thanks to our event sponsor, Mathnasium of 
Huntington.

Please join us for our next meeting, February 10th, at 7:30 pm, in the train-
ing room at Whitman next to the North Gym. There are lots of opportunities 
to get involved. Middle school parents are encouraged to attend and hear 
about opportunities that will be available as part of the Executive Board for 
next year.  All are welcome! 

The Weeks to Come
Wednesday, February 5		  PARP Week
				    BW:  Book Fair
				    MW:  PTA Meeting, 7 pm

Thursday, February 6		  PARP Week
				    BW:  Book Fair
				    District Festival of the Arts, 
				    6 pm @WWHS

Friday, February 7		  PARP Week
				    BW:  Book Fair
				    SW/SMS:  Maroon & White Day
				    BW:  Family Fun Night, 7 pm

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

				    MW:  PTA Family Bingo Night, 7 pm
				    WW:  Final Form Spring 
				    Registration Forms
				    WW:  Xanadu Benefit Concert, 6:30 pm

Saturday, February 8		  WWHS Winterguard Salem 
				    Regional Competition

Monday, February 10		  SMS/WW Booster Club Meeting, 
				    7:30 pm
				    North Gym Training Room

Tuesday, February 11		  CW:  PTA Meeting, 9:45 am
				    SMS:  Bilingual Advisory Council Parent 	
				    Meeting, 6-7 pm @Forum
				    WW:  Black History Program, 7 pm
				    JKAO:  SHEF Meeting, 7:30 pm
				    SCMEA All County Jazz Concert

Wednesday, February 12		  SEPTA:  PTA Meeting, 7 pm @BW

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Troop 406
Meetings
Wednesday 

Nights

NEYSA/PAL
Tennis 

Lessons
starting 

mid- Nov

Wildcat 
Booster Club 

2019-2020
Become a 
Member!

SEPTA 
Hershey 

Park  
Tickets 

45% off by 
3/20

WWHS PTA 
Scholarship 

Brick 
Fundraiser

Join 
Cub Scouts
 Pack 66!
Boys and 

Girls
 Welcome

Calling all 
Kindergarten 

Boys and 
Girls

Pack 66

Martial 
Arts

 Academy
Registration

Children’s 
Music 

Classes @ 
Stony Brook 
University

Join 
Troop 218

Melville
Boys and 

Girls

across the street from Lazy Boy

P.S. I Love 
You Day
Apparel 

Fundraiser

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

FREE 16-Week  
Basketball 
Program 

Ages 13-18
Begins 2/24

South 
Huntington 
Basketball 
Special Needs 

Division

NEYSA/ 
PAL

Tennis
Lessons
Mar/May

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Troop_406_General__Flyer_2017.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/NEYSA_PAL_TENNIS_Nov_Jan__14.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Booster_Club_membership_form_Models_coupon__2019-2020doc-6.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/HERSHEY_FLYER2020_(2).pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Walt_Whitman_High_School_Order_Form_rev021519.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-recruitment.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-Recruitment_Flyer-2019.pdf
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/SKM_C65919090512360.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Stony_Brook_Children_s_Music_Program_Flyer_2019-2020.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Links/MandF_BS_218_Flyer_fall_2019.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/PS_I_Love_You_Day_2020.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/FullSizeRender_.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Heisman_2019_South_Huntington_FINAL.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/basketball_flyer_11_2019.pdf
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/TENNIS_LESSONS_-_NEYSA_PAL_Mar_May__14.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com


Lee Nober J.D.
Special Projects

If you would like  advertise in 
this newsletter, email me at: 

LNober@shufsd.org

New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
mailto:LNober@shufsd.org
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://www.investorsbank.com
https://www.myinvestorsbank.com/
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.westhillsdaycamp.com/
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw

